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I urge your support of SB 1589 to limit the loading weight of motorboats for 

recreational uses. This is one small effort needed to help protect and restore the river 

and nearshore ecological conditions adversely impacted by the heavy recreational 

boats, in addition to the deleterious affects these boats have on other river users and 

property owners. Help us all be better stewards of our great river resources by 

supporting this bill, and thank you for your service. 

 

Russ Axelrod 

Former Mayor West Linn  


